
 

 
 

 
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – EVENING SPICE & ESTEREL 

 

 

 

 
TRSA OFFICES – FRIDAY, 21 AUGUST 2020 

 
 
 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Trainer Mr. B Campbell has notified Thoroughbred 
Racing SA Stewards of the following: 
 
 
EVENING SPICE – Following the mare’s last race start at Port Augusta on Sunday, 
16 August 2020, EVENING SPICE was examined by his stable veterinarian who 
reported tightness in the off side hamstring. EVENING SPICE will undergo 
chiropractic treatment and the stable will continue on with the preparation. 
 
 
ESTEREL - Following the filly’s last race start at Port Augusta on Sunday, 16 
August 2020, ESTEREL underwent a caslick operation. ESTEREL will be given a 3 
week let up.  
 
 
 
 
S B Callanan 
SENIOR STIPENDIARY STEWARD 
21 August 2020 

 


